
TOWN OF LAKE LURE. P.O. BOX 255 . LAKE LURE , N.C. 28746 . 704/625.998;) . 704/625.9396

OF THE TUESDAY, MAY 12, 1992 RECESSED TOWN MEETING HELD AT
M. AT THE LAKE LURE TOWN HALL.

PRESENT: Mayor Priscilla Doyle
Commissioner Bill Bush
Commissioner Jack Donovan
Commissioner Alex Karr
Commissioner Max Lehner

Thomas M. Hord , Town Manager
F. E. Isenhour , Jr. , Asst. Town Manager/Finance Director

ABSENT: N/A

Mayor Doyle called the meeting to order at approximately 9: m. Council discussed the recent boating accident. It was the
consensus of the Council that the Town express its appreciation to
Russ Webb , operator of the Showboat , for his help during the recent
boating accident of Sunday, May 3 , 1992.

Council discussed the resignation of Frank Fritts, Chief of
Police and the salary of the selected applicant for the Chief of
Police position. It was the consensus of the Council to permit the
Town Manager to hire a new Chief of Police with a salary of up to
$32 000.

It was the consensus of the Council to send in the ICMA
Recognition Application supporting the Town Manager Form ofovernment. Recognition is the formal acknowledgment by the
embership and Executive Board of ICMA that a local government has
stablished a position of professional management for its appointed
xecuti ve.

Council briefly discussed the cost of employee benefits.

F. E. Isenhour , Zoning Administrator, recommended to Council
or their consideration, that persons going before the Board of
djustment should pay a fee of approximately $75, and that the fees
n the Lake Lure Zoning Permits be examined.

Council discussed the Golf Course. It was the consensus of
he Council that the Town Manager check with Dave Pennell , Golf
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Pro , to see if he would take over and handle the
conces-

'--- -

. the Lake Lure Golf Course.
iscussed polices pertaining to boat permits , fishing

permits, boat slips, and franchise. Questions were raised as to
how to handle boat slips for residents of Lake Lure. It was the
consensus of the Council to have the Town Manager draw up a draft
ordinance on lake use pertaining to boat permits , slips, etc. , and
present this draft to Council at a future regular Town meeting.

Commissioner Bush moved, seconded by Commissioner Donovan, to
recess to Tuesday, May 19, 1992 at 9:00 a. m. at the Lake Lure Town
Hall. The vote of approval was unanimous.

Mayor Prisc
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